
To whom it may concern: 

 

This bill would greatly help our family. We believe our children need to incorporate their 
faith into their every day lives.  They have teachers and friends that work with them and 
spend time with them and learn together at their schools each and every day.  We need to 
send them to these schools because this is where they learn the best and where they learn 
what our family wants them to learn and HOW our family wants them to learn. It is very 
important to us that we educate our children in these ways and at these schools. We have 
4 children not attending the public schools in Bismarck/Mandan, they are all at private 
schools for many reasons, and this is important to our family.  We would greatly appreciate 
this bill helping us best educate our children in the ways we need to for in household. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Laura Gardner 

Mandan, ND  


